
Dear our valued Customers, Suppliers, Banks, and Partners of Gia Han Furniture Co., Ltd.

Firstly, on behalf of all the staff and employees of Gia Han Furniture Co., Ltd., I would like to 
express our heart-felt gratitude to our valued customers, suppliers, partners, and friends who have 
accompanied and supported our company over the past period, enabling us to stand firm and achieve 
remarkable successes.

 On the occasion of the Lunar New Year in 2024 - Year of the Dragon, I, on behalf of the 
leadership team at Gia Han Furniture Co., Ltd., would like to extend our sincere wishes for good 
Health, Happiness, and Success to our customers, suppliers, partners, friends, together with your 
families, and colleagues. We wish that our collaboration will become stronger and more prosperous, 
following the motto "Business is to go for joy and happiness."

We have just recovered from the global pandemic and been facing ongoing global challenges: the 
Russia-Ukraine war, conflicts in the Middle East (Israel-Hamas), and disruptions to crucial shipping 
routes in the Red Sea have plunged the world economy into an unrecoverable crisis, significantly 
impacting Vietnam. However, with your help, understanding, and excellent cooperation, we have 
managed to overcome this difficult period together. I hope that with the principle of "Business is to go 
for joy and happiness", we will have a future that is even more closely knit, cooperative, and focused 

on mutual development, happiness, and success. 

Once again, I sincerely thank all of you. Wishing you, your families, colleagues, and friends a New 
Year filled with:

HEALTH, HAPPINESS AND SUCCESS!

Thank you and best regards,

Gia Han Furniture Co., Ltd

MỪNG XUÂN GIÁP THÌN
2024


